

May 2, 2019

## Dear Verndale School Board:

The following teachers have successfully completed their probationary periods at the Verndale School. Their ability and performance in the classroom warrant my recommendation for a continuing contract.

## Please grant a continuing contract to:

Jennifer Cameron	1-6 Elementary Education	1.0 FTE
Angie Orsburn	K-12 Academic and Behavioral Strategist	1.0 FTE
Brian Hartwig	K-12 Physical Education Pre K-12 Developmental/Adapted Physical Ed.	1.0 FTE
David Drexler	5-12 Social Studies	1.0 FTE

Sincerely,

Paul Brownlow Superintendent